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Greetings BFC Families! 

This coming Sunday, we will have a testimonial style Sunday Service on the topic of Tribal 

Messiahship. In addition, the Survey Team will give a short presentation reviewing this year's 

BFC survey.  

Remember, next Wednesday, April 12th is the 57th Anniversary of True Parent's Holy Wedding. 

We will have a pledge service to celebrate at Belvedere at approximately 7:30AM (more 

information to come soon). Please prepare your donations - the official request is $300 

couples/family and $130 for individuals. 

 

 

 

Spring is in the air! The birds are busy building their nests, and families are planning their 

summer vacations. We hope you'll make Shehaqua part of your plan this year.  Take a closer 

look at the exciting things you can expect from our programs this year and find out more 

at shehaquafamily,org. Registration for Summer Family Camp is now open! 

   



 

 

We will have many exciting activities, such as the Family Fun Night and campfire with s'Mores, 

Candle Light Prayer, Talent Night, swimming, hiking, crafts, dodgeball, and more. 

   

 Interactive Divine Principle and theme-based education for Youth 

 Peer-led Talks & Discussion for the Adult Group and Young Adults Group based on the 

Week's theme 

 At Week 1: 

o Young Families Track led by Laurel Nakai 

o Dynamic Governance For Your Community led by Christoph & Kester Wilkening 

   

Week 1 - July 23-38, Theme: Inside Out 

Organizing Team: Kester Wilkening, Naomi Bush, Denthey Learey 

  

Week 2 - July 31- Aug 5, Theme: Connect to Your Roots 

Organizing Team: Kristine Learey, Margaret Herbers, Claude Aubert 

   

We hope to see you there, Register today! 


